
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 26, 2020 
 
 
Hello APW Parents and Guardians, 
 
It’s time to welcome your children back to school.  It’s been a long time (6 months) since we’ve had 
them here face to face.  It’s hard to express how excited we are to see their smiling faces and feel 
the positive energy they bring to our buildings! 
 
We are doing everything possible to keep our students and staff members safe and healthy during 
this unprecedented time – but we need your help to ensure that sick children do not come to 
school. 
 
Keep your child home if he/she…. 

• has a temperature of 100.0 degrees or greater; 
• has taken any fever reducer in the last 24 hours; 
• has symptoms of any illness, even those not associated with COVID-19; 
• has tested positive for COVID-19 in the past 14 days; 
• has been in close contact with a confirmed or suspected COVID-19 case in the past 14 days; 
• has traveled outside of NYS within the last week. 

While your child is home due to any of the above, virtual learning will be available.   
 
Please note: 
Parents will be required to pick their children up immediately upon the district notifying them that 
their child is ill.  If messages need to be left, our staff will notify your emergency contacts to ensure 
that the parent returns our call and is on the way to pick their child up. 
 
If you should have any questions or concerns about this information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 315-652-5252 or by email LRhone@apw.cnyric.org 
When we work together, your children and others will remain in a safe and healthy environment! 
 
All the best for a great (but different) school year, 
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